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 DATE EVENT 

Thursday 9th March Y3/4 Girls Football—some children 

Friday 10th March Class 3 Parent Conversations 

Tuesday 14th March Class 4 and 5 Parent Conversations 

Wednesday 15th March Class 1 and 2 Parent Conversations 

Wednesday 15th March Industrial action—no closures 

Thursday 16th March Industrial action—no closures 

Tuesday 21st March Year 1—Mothers Day meal 

Friday 31st March Break up for Easter 

Monday 17th April Return after Easter 

Mondays 1st and 8th May National Bank Holidays 

W/b Tues 9th May Year 6 SATs week 

Friday 26th May Break up for half term 

Monday 5th June Return from half term 

Friday 21st July End of the school year 

Monday 4th September PD days—staff only 

Tuesday 5th September PD days—staff only 

 

 

Being: Respectful, Resilient, Responsible,  

Reflective, Resourceful       

Well done to: 

  Class 1:  Tallulah—being responsible 

 

  Class 2: Dawson—being responsible 

 

  Class 3: Rhys—being resilient 

  

  Class 4: Saffron—being responsible 

 

 Class 5: Tyler—being resilient 

Ordering sandwiches at lunchtime:                                                                   
Link to order:  https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E  

School Calendar: 2023-24 and 2024-25 

For those of you who like to book ahead, the term dates for the next 
two school years are on the website in the Parents and Carers section—

our school term dates.  

Please consult these before booking any holidays. 

Shropshire Star Cash 4 Schools! 

Please collect the tokens for us in the  Shropshire 
Star—they are in every day until Saturday 25th March. Class 1 visitor 

Class 1 have had a visit from the dental 
nurse today to talk about healthy teeth and 

gums. 

If you don’t have a dentist—there is a local 
dental advice line: 01743 237916 

Year 5/6 Football 

It was lovely to take a girls team to a local foot-
ball tournament this week. So proud of these 

guys who play each week in school and played 
brilliantly. Well done! 

Year 1 Parents Lunch—Tuesday 21st March 

The form for this lunch closes next week—please make sure you have 
completed it, if you are planning to come in for a lovely dinner in school 

on that date. 

Parent Conversations—starting next week for Class 3. 

Please note this closes today online—so book up if you’ve not done so! 

 

 

World Book Day! 

What a lovely event last night! So nice to 
see so many of you back in school in PJs 
and big hoodies! It was a great chance 

for the children to enjoy stories with each other—from all classes.  

It was also lovely to give you all a chance to wander around school and 
see the other classes and teachers—and also to see some younger  
children who will be joining us soon! What a great way to celebrate     

reading and stories. There 
was also reading cafes in 

school through the day and 
lots of reading activities. 

Have a look at class photos! 

Online Safety Newsletter—Please read 

This months online safety newsletter is available on the web-
site. Useful information about Tiktok (age 13) and Roblox—
which a lot of children play. 

https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E

